
 

 

Important Dates 
 

 

Term 4 - 2022 
 
 

 

Week 10 
 

Presentation Assembly 
Tuesday 13th December 

9:30am-11:15am 
School Hall 

 
Stage 3 Rewards Day 

Tuesday 13th December 
Ballina Water Slides 

 
Stage 3 Rewards Day 

Wednesday 14th 
December 

Pizza Lunch & Ten Pin 
Bowling 

 
Year 6 Farewell 
Wednesday 14th 

December 
Ballina Jockey Club 

From 5:00pm 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Friday 16th December 

Laser Skirmish 
 

 

 
Last Day of Term 4 

 

Friday 16th December  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 – Week  9 

Principal’s Message  
 

100 Assembly and Reward 
 

How wonderful to have well over half the school achieve 100 dojo points and receive their 
certificates on Tuesday and enjoy their reward on Wednesday! 
 

Students loved the “Silent Disco” in the hall, and it was wonderful to see them all dancing 
away and singing. Thank you to Mrs Taylor for her arrangements for the excursion. 
 

Staffing News  
 

We have had some new permanent staff appointed to Ballina Public School for 2023. We 
look forward to welcoming them to our school next year - Mr Matthew Scott, Ms Sharon 
McFadden, Mr Luke Ansell and Ms Leisa Robinson as classroom teachers; and Ms Angela 
Wraight as Assistant Principal. More information will be made available at the start of next 
year with class allocation. 
 

Mrs Vicki Evans, one of our Assistant Principals, has been on leave and will be retiring. This 
position will hopefully be filled before the start of the new year. 
 

Mrs Johanna Presgrave has been working in another section of the NSW Department of 
Education, has also indicated that she will be taking leave, with a view to leave the 
Department. 
 

I would like to thank them both for their hard work and dedication at Ballina Public School 
over the years. 
 

Presentation Assembly  
 

Our annual celebration day will be held next week on Tuesday 13th December. Our 
amazing office staff will be contacting families to advise if your child will be receiving an 
award. The ceremony will be held from 9.30am.  
 

12 days of Christmas 
 

The BPS staff have been participating in a 12 Days of Christmas dress up, with a new 
theme each weekday – so if you see us wearing some unusual attire, we are embracing 
the Christmas spirit. 
 

End of Year Activities  
 

It has been lovely to be able to run activities this year with the easing of Covid restrictions! 
K-2 students enjoyed their movie day earlier this week. 
 

The Stage 2 (Years 3/4) end of year activity is next week, with a walk to Missingham Park 
and a BBQ lunch. 
 

Stage 3 (Years 5/6) are having the most fun with 3 separate events next week – an 
afternoon at the pool, ten pin bowling and laser tag! Along with the Year 6 Farewell 
dinner, it looks to be a busy, and tiring week for students! 
 

Thank you to all the staff who arranged all of these wonderful activities and joined the 
students to celebrate the end of the year. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are running our stock down, please keep in mind that some items may not be available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen   

Meal Deal 
 

Pizza  
(Choice of Ham & Pineapple, BBQ Chicken or Cheese) 

Up & Go 
Popcorn  

Prize 
 

$6.00 



3-4G have been learning about 3D objects and capacity in Maths.  We estimated, measured and ordered the capacity of 
different three-dimensional objects using millilitres.  Some of our results really surprised us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class 3-4G 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community News  



 


